
LANESBOROUGH VILLAGE FIRE and WATER DISTRICT
Bridge Street/P.O. Box 1504
Lanesborough, MA  01237

(413) 442-5916 lfwd@verizon.net

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS' MEETING May 23, 2021

Roll call:
Present: Bill Prendergast, Chairperson, Aaron Williams and Mary Reilly, Board

Members,  Mark Siegars, District Counsel, Kevin Swail, Superintendent,  Linda
Pruyne, Treasurer/Accounting Officer, Jodi Hollingsworth, Clerk,

Agenda of Meeting is as follows:

1. Berkshire Village Construction Contract – Board passes (3-0) to accept bid from
Wm J. Keller & Sons – Siegars to send notice of award to Tighe & Bond

2. MA DEP Water Grant – State money can only be spent on Berkshire Coopertive –
Hollow Road and Summer St not on system – Berkshire Coopertive will receive a
lesser amount of $125,000 – discussion of the usefulness of survey to see where
pipes actually are – Siegars to as Tighe & Bond if survey is necessary and cost

________________________

Jodi Hollingsworth, Clerk
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